
 
 

Chemical Users and 1080 course, Kerang 
 

LPLN are seeking expressions of interest to undertake a Chemical Users  
and 1080 course in Kerang. 
 
This course will run for 3 days in the first two weeks of February 2020. 
 
The course will be delivered by an independent trainer through  
GOTAFE, Shepparton. 
 
The delivery of this course will support a one-for-one 1080 drum  
program in the final weeks of February for farmers around the Kerang  
lakes area and RAMSAR sites. 
 
Please contact Danny Pettingill, Project Officer for further details and to  
complete your expression of Interest online.  
 
You can also find the form on the Loddon Plains Landcare Network facebook page. 
 
Danny Pettingill 
LPLN Landcare Facilitator,  Project Officer 
0490 412 430 
facilitator@lpln.org 
 
Fb: https://www.facebook.com/LoddonPlainsLandcareNetwork/ 
Or search “Loddon Plains Landcare Network” 
 

 

 


